PTO (Parent Teacher Organization)

PTO PLANS for 2022-2023 School-wide events Such as Family Fun Night, Talent Show, Spring Fair, etc. are tentative due to the pandemic.

August

24th-Supply Drop Off/Meet the Teacher 4:00-5:00 pm (time based on last name)

September

13th- PTO Meeting (6:00-7:00 PM)

October

7th – Fun Run

11th-PTO Meeting (6:00-7:00 PM)

14th -Dining for Dollars

November

8th - PTO Meeting (6:00-7:00 PM)

9th -Dining for Dollars (place TBD)

December

11th Dining for Dollars (place TBD)

January

10th- PTO Meeting (6:00-7:00 PM)

11th -Dining for Dollars (place TBD)

February

8th – Dining for Dollars (place TBD)

Talent Show Try Outs - TBD

14th- PTO Meeting (6:00-7:00) PM

March

- Talent Show - TBD

8th – Dining for Dollars (place TBD)

14th- PTO Meeting (6:00-7:00) PM

<u>April</u>

Week of April 18 – Staff Appreciation

11th -PTO Meeting (6:00-7:00 PM)

12th – Dining for Dollars (place TBD)

May

5th - Spring Fair (6:00 PM - 8:30 PM)

9th-PTO Meeting (6:00-7:00 PM)

10th- Dining for Dollars (place TBD)

June

9th-Field Day

12th -Make up Field Day if rained out

The Wattles Elementary PTO is a non-profit organization made up of all parents whose children are enrolled at Wattles. It is organized for the purpose of supporting the education of the students at Wattles by fostering relationships among the school, parents, and teachers. The PTO is run by a Board who are elected yearly.

The Wattles PTO hosts several fundraising events throughout the school year. The major fundraisers are the Fun Run in the fall, and the Fair and Raffle in the spring. Last year, our annual Fun Run raised over \$20,000. These funds help purchase items such as new playground equipment and classroom extras.

Money raised through the Fun Run and Spring Fair and raffle also help to fund a large number of activities for the student body throughout the year. These include; bus travel for field trips, assemblies, classroom support, bus travel for 5th grade camp, reading support, safety and service squad, teacher appreciation and our Watch DOGS program.

All of the fundraising and community building events hosted by the PTO are possible due to the support and help of our parents who volunteer. We encourage all parents to reach out and get involved.

THANK YOU from the PTO Board and we are looking forward to a fantastic year!

All the best,

Amy Wallace, Principal, <u>Awallace@troy.k12.mi.us</u>
Syed Hussainy, President, <u>smhussainy@hotmail.com</u>
Dave and Lisa Goodenough, 1st Vice Presidents,
<u>Goodenough.family@outlook.com</u>
Steve and Becky Henry, 2nd Vice-Presidents,
<u>beckyhenryschool@gmail.com</u> & SHenry@dada.org
Brandi Lavely, Secretary, <u>blavely@mhsmi.org</u>
Many Kostrzewski, Treasurer, <u>mandynicole94@yahoo.com</u>

JOIN US ON FACEBOOK! (Search for) Wattles Elementary PTO

PTO Email: WattlesPTO@gmail.com